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31 January 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We have now been notified that Year 4 will commence swimming lessons from W/C 20 
February 2023. 
 
I have attached the Parent School Swimming Information Letter which provides you with all the 
details you will need for your child. 
 
We will leave school at 9.45am and return back to school for lunch.  Please ensure your child 
arrives at school swim ready. They will need to wear suitable footwear and clothing for our 
journey to and from the swimming baths. All children will need a snack as we are in the water 
for an hour.  
  
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require further details. 
 
 
 
Mrs Worsley 
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